
Friday 23rd March 2018                                         KEEP TRYING WITH YOUR LENTEN PROMISES! 

SAFEGUARDING 
If you have any concerns about any child’s 

safety or child  protection, please see Mr 

Cranitch - Headteacher ASAP.   

If he is not available please see  

Miss McDaid - Deputy. 

 CLUBS AND ASSEMBLIES 
THERE ARE NO AFTER SCHOOL 

SPORTS CLUBS THIS WEEK 
 

MONDAY  
Parent Prayer Group 9am 
Homework Club ends 4.45pm 

TUESDAY  
Homework Club - ends 4.45pm  

THURSDAY 
Easter Bonnet Parade 1.15pm 
School closes at 2pm  

  

Academic  

Excellence 
Community Attendance 

Rec Nassim Heldana 94.64% 

Yr 1 Joseph Amelia 94.55% 

Yr 2 T.J. Afua 98.52% 

Yr 3 Liam Scott 87.04% 

Yr 4 Kian Mohammed 95.16% 

Yr 5 Courtney Benet 97.14% 

Yr 6 Presley Carl 95.81% 

On the last day of term there will be a 
prize draw. The names of all the  

children with very good or improved 
attendance will go into a hat and the 

winner will receive a child’s bike! 

Safety and Security 

For the safety and security of all children  
parents should only enter the school building 
via the school office entrance. Before 8.50am 
only children attending breakfast club or early 

morning groups should be in the school  
building. They must also only enter the school 

via the office entrance before 8.50am. 

ST PATRICK’S NEWS 
            

Friends of St. Patrick’s 
A huge thank you to all the families who came to 

the 2018 family disco last Saturday which was  

another fantastic success. The snow did not stop 

us; drinks were downed, pizza and hot dogs eaten 

and a few funny dance moves were spotted on the 

dance floor! These events do not happen without a 

lot of preparation so a huge thank you to all of the      

parents and friends who helped before and  

during the evening. After a cold and quiet winter 

there is more to come. It’s all hands on deck for 

the Summer term. Join us for tea and biscuits on 

Friday 20th April at 3.30pm for a 60 minute  

meeting to plan the events for the rest of the 

school year. 

School closes for Easter at 2pm on Thursday 29th March 
and reopens at 8.50am on Monday 16th April. 

Reminder… 
The clocks go  

forward at 1am  

on Sunday! 



Parent Toddler Group 
There is a new parent and toddler group being held in the hall of Our Lady Help of 

Christians. The group will run every Wednesday 10am to 11am and is for  

babies to 2yr olds. 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 
 

Our annual Easter Bonnet Parade will 
begin at 1.15 on Thursday 29th March. 

 

Our attendance prize draw will also take place 
at this time.                         

 


